


WELCOME
to

IMMANUEL 
BAPTIST CHURCH

Pastor Mike Dameron





Everyone is encouraged to
go down to the altar rail prior
to the service and pray for
today’s service.



PROVERBS 16:3 “COMMIT TO 
THE LORD WHATEVER YOU 
DO, AND YOUR PLANS WILL 
SUCCEED.”



Pick a class and join us —
Ladies Class taught by Gaye Martin in the Fellowship Hall.
Discipleship Class taught by Phil Martin in the Conference Room.
Book of James taught by Bob Shook in the Fellowship Hall.
LifeWay series Explore the Bible taught by Larry Jones in the 
Chapel.

You are missing a real blessing if you haven’t 
Attended Sunday School

Sundays 9:00 — 9:40 AM
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ACTIVITIES
Wed 10:00 am—Grief Share

Wed 5:00 pm—Prayer Meeting  
Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice

Thur 9:00 am—Ladies Bible Study
Fri 6:00 pm—Chili Supper

Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School
Sun 10:00 am—Worship Service



UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

Grief Share—9/25
Mens Fellowship—9/25

Ladies Bible Study—9/26
Son Seekers—9/26

Ladies Retreat—9/30 & 10/1
Deacons Meeting—10/3



Beginning Thursday September 19, 9:00 a.m.—11:00 
a.m. in the Chapel. Facilitated by Sharon Cummings, 
Ray Vander Lean will show you how God guided His 

people to a specific place - The Promised Land.
Travel to Israel and radically change your 

understanding of the scriptures.
Sign-up sheet is at the Welcome Center.

Ladies’ Bible Study



Today we continue collection for Maguire 
State Missions.  100% of the State Missions 

Offering will be earmarked for church 
planting, church revitalization and 

church restarting in Florida.
Checks should be made payable to IBC 

with a notation for State missions.  



If you would like to contribute to 
Disaster Relief for the Bahamas, 

please make the check out to IBC 
and put Bahamas Disaster Relief on 

the memo line.

DISASTER RELIEF FOR THE 
BAHAMAS



Annual Chili Supper

Friday, September 20 at 6:00 pm in 
the Fellowship Hall.

Following the supper, there will be 
a special presentation about Islam 

that you won’t want to miss!
Please sign up at      

the Welcome Center!



LADIES - “You are Loved” - Ladies Fall Retreat
Monday, September 30 and Tuesday, October 1, 8:30 am -
2:30 pm, IBC Fellowship Hall .  Jane Keel, Singer, and Gaye 
Martin, Keynote Speaker, will be our featured presenters.  
Cost is $40 per person.  Please make checks payable to 
IBC.  Please return registration forms with payment to the 

basket on the Foyer table.

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH IS THE FINAL DAY TO 
REGISTER.



Son Seekers
Thursday, September 26, in the 

Fellowship Hall.  A time of Fun, Desserts 
and Fellowship.  Our featured guests 
are Jane Keel & Bobby Jordan, with 
Linda Wilson, Carly Jones & Sherry 

Dotson presenting a program of Gospel 



Notice

The magnetic clasp on IBC name tags 
may adversely affect cardiac 
pacemakers.  If you have a 

pacemaker, pin clasps are available to 
replace the magnetic clasp.  Check at 

the Welcome Center.





For Calendars, Bulletins, Videos, 
Pictures and Church News go to:  

http://ibctv.org
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